
A big Congratulations to Phantom Racing!!! Phantom Racing is the Brighton Grammar

racing team honored sponsored by Austar Finance, who has just won the first place in

the competition of F1 in Schools (F1 in school, a global STEM competition targeting

students aged 9-19 around the world, run by the REA-Re-Engineering Foundation).

They also won the awards for best presentation and outstanding collaboration. The boys

will represent Victoria to compete in Australia wide competition next March in Sydney.

Let's share the joyness with all our Austar friends!

(Andy Cheng, Dan Zheng, William Wan and Jack Pan）



In this competition, All the members of Phantom Racing showcased a variety of skills

and knowledge such as physics, aerodynamics, design, manufacturing, branding,

graphics, sponsorship, marketing, leadership/teamwork, media skills, financial strategy,

The application with constant time and repetition to ultimately make them to reach the

highest standards in the competition. Well done boys!!!

（The joy moment after the award）

The young generation is always the driving force of the world's progress, Austar Finance

will continue to support various meaningful activities for young people in Australia.

Inspire them to be innovative, creative and explorative! Congratulations to the boys

again!



(The four racing team members came together to communicate with Joyce at the office of Austar Finance)

Follow Phantom Racing on Instagram!


